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Minutes of the Annual Parochial Church Meeting for the Parish of Holy Trinity, Bishop’s Stortford held on Zoom on Friday 18th September 2020 at 7.15 pm
Rev’d Canon Mandy Brown chaired the meeting.
1. Appointment of Secretary for the meeting: Michelle Jackson
2. Attendance and apologies: as for the Annual Meeting of Parishioners. An attendance register was circulated and was signed by 20 persons present (plus the Chairman)

Apologies for absence were received from:
Camilla Brown



Mandy Hathaway



James Martin



Jean Neyts



Carole Read



Lucy Riley



Audrey Smith



Belle Snelle



Isy Watson



John Wrentmore

3. Minutes.  The approval of the minutes of the Annual Meeting of Sunday 7th April 2019 was proposed by Sam Clayden and seconded by Sheila Ballisat and agreed by the meeting. 
4. Matters arising from the minutes
Hazel pointed out that item 11 was incorrect as Hazel Wingfield and Michael Prior were not deanery synod.  Carole Dedman and Gillian Micallef were the deanery synod represnetatives.

5. Annual Reports. These had been circulated prior to the meeting and were accepted unanimously.


Financial Report. This was circulated prior to the meeting and were accepted unanimously.  Mandy thanked Susan for all her hard work and also thanked the independent examiner for all his hard work.
Susan asked all present to raise any queries with her at the meeting or afterward. 
6. Elections
Approval was given for our Readers, Michael Prior and Hazel Wingfield to serve ex-officio on the P.C.C.

Deanery Synod Election

Approval was given for lay members of the Deanery Synod, Gillian Micallef and Carole Dedman to serve ex-officio on the P.C.C.

Parochial Church Council

Approval was given for Lay Members of the PCC to be elected and was unanimous.

Clive Kitchener

Sheila Ballistat

John Wrentmore

Sam Clayden

Lucy Riley

David Perry

Jean Neyts

Susan Self (Treasurer)

    
Mandy thanked them for being prepared to serve on the PCC.
7. Independent Examiner. 
The Treasurer will notify the PCC when the independent examiner agrees to be appointed again this year.

There was a vote of thanks for our independent examiner.
8. Vicar’s report

Mandy gave her report. (See attached)
9. Date of the next meeting of Parishioners.

It was formally agreed that there would not be a date set for the next APCM due to the uncertainty caused by COVID.

10. The meeting closed in prayer by Rachel at 7.45 pm.

